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November 13, 2006 

 

 

 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

Identification Number:  C00188177 

 

Reference:  Amended April Quarterly Report (1/01/06 - 3/31/06), filed on October 11, 2006 

 

Dear Mr. Hartsock: 

 

This letter is in response to your inquiry regarding our amended April Quarterly  

Report (1/01/06 - 3/31/06) in reference to failure to disclose receipts  

previously itemized on our July Quarterly Report, which you received on  

July 13, 2006.  The original report filed on July 13, 2006 included payroll  

deductions withheld during the second half of 2005 and first quarter of 2006  

totaling $8,550.91 and $15,606.79, respectively.  Internal review of our  

filings revealed these errors and resulted in the amendments to our  

January 2006 Year-End Report, April 2006 Quarterly Report and July 2006  

Quarterly Report, which we filed on October 11, 2006.  In these  

amendments, the amounts referenced above were removed from our  

July Quarterly Report and included in our January 2006 Year-End Report  

and our April 2006 Quarterly Report, to properly report them in the period  

they were received.  This change resulted in some participants, who  

previously met the itemization threshold in the original filing, falling below  

the threshold in the amendment.  

 

Since discovering this error, we have implemented new controls to  

ensure payroll withholdings and other receipts are reported correctly.   

 

Please feel free to contact me by mail or at (816)854-4250 if you have  

further questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erin Gill 

Treasurer, BlockPAC 

 

 

 


